
 

 
School Milk 

Autumn Term 2025 
(Tuesday, 2nd September – Friday, 19th December 2025) 

 
 
 

Deadline to order – Wednesday, 16th July 2025 
(Please Note: We cannot take orders after this date). 

 
 
If your child has Free School Meals, they are able to receive FREE school milk during 
the Autumn Term.  You do not need to return a form but you are required to order milk 
using Parentpay.  

 
If your child is not in receipt of Free School Meals and you want your child to have milk 
in the Autumn Term, please log on to Parentpay to place your order and make payment 
of £16.79p (73 days x 23p), by no later than Wednesday, 16th July 2025. 

 
Please note: Orders cannot be processed after this date. The item will be removed 
from Parentpay on Wednesday, 16th July 2025, so please ensure you log-on before 
this date if your child would like milk in the Autumn Term.  
 
If you have a child starting in Reception in September 2025, milk will automatically be 
ordered for them in the first term. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to the school office. 
 


